March 8, 2017

Local Boundary Commission staff
350 W. 7" Ave., Ste. 1640
Anchorage, AK 99501

Re: Nikiski Incorporation Petition

To whom it may concern,

We are writing to express our support for the Nikiski Incorporation Petition, and it is our hope that the
LBC staff will approve the petition and allow it to progress to the next step in the incorporation process.

We bought our home in Nikiski on a 5 acre parcel three years ago. We are long-time residents of Alaska,
and chose Nikiski for permanent residency for several reasons, among which are the following:

* Low cost of living
* Fewer regulations
e Existing community amenities

We believe that incorporation of Nikiski will result in better representation through election of local,
like-minded neighbors, such that our property taxes will be used to better serve the people of Nikiski.
We are opposed to being annexed by the City of Kenai, and are concerned that future regulations
imposed upon us by the Kenai Peninsula Borough may not reflect our values and lifestyle. Hence, we see
incorporation of Nikiski as the vehicle to maintain the status quo we enjoy.

We hope you will consider our wishes and allow the petition to move forward, so that we, and our
neighbors are allowed to vote for self-determination.

Sincerely,

NGas

Aragon £

Greg & Shawna Kisor
45391 Turkeywood Court
Nikiski, AK



